
Auburn will be visiting Lakeland Community College on Wednesday,
November 16th.

We will be taking 45 students over for a tour of campus from
9:00-10:30. The bus will leave at approximately 8:25am. We will return
to Auburn by 11:00.

Requirements:

1. Permission slip: Return to counseling office 11/14
2. Transportation: to Auburn to catch the bus to lakeland &

transportation home after the college visit

Questions???

See Mrs. Boyd and Ms. Volpin!


